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SPECIAL UPDATE - TITLE IX
FEBRUARY 2025
OVERVIEW AND COMMENTS
This Special Update is issued to Neola Clients in response to the recent U.S. Department of Education “Dear Colleagues”
letter issued on Friday, January 31, 2025, stating that it was adopting the judicial vacatur of the rule, in effect invalidating
the 2024 regulations. A revised "Dear Colleague" letter was issued on Tuesday, February 4, 2025, further detailed the
USDOE's position concerning Title IX enforcement. It is clear from these letters that the Office of Civil Rights (OCR) will

enforce Title IX pursuant to the 2020 regulations rather than the 2024 regulations.

Accordingly, School Boards are advised to take action regarding policies adopted pursuant to the now-invalidated 2024
Title IX Regulations.

This Special Update includes the following documents:
e Legal Alert - Title IX Regulations
e Policy 2264 - Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in Education Programs or Activities (Rescind)
e Policy 2266 - Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in Education Programs or Activities (Revised)
e AG 2264 - Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in Education Programs or Activities (Rescind)
e AG 2266 - Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in Education Programs or Activities (Revised)
e Form 2264 F1 - Notice and Statement of Nondiscrimination (Rescind)

These documents may be downloaded from the Local Policy Update menu in your BoardDocs console. If you have
questions about any of these Special Update materials, contact your Neola Associate.

All production-related materials and questions should be directed to the Production Office - Coshocton at 632 Main Street,
Coshocton, Ohio 43812 (phone: 800-407-5815, email: production@neola.com). Billing and other questions should be
directed to the Business Office - Stow at 3914 Clock Pointe Trail, Suite 103, Stow, Ohio 44224 (phone: 330-926-0514,
fax: 330-926-0525, email:accounts@neola.com).
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